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 PA-261894 

 

Product Advisory 

 
Issue Date: May 9, 2023 

Change Type: 
 
Packaging update to consolidate labeling 
 
 
 
Parts Affected: 
 

Part Numbers    

BCM95719A1904AC BCM957414A4140C BCM957504-M1100G16 BCM957508-N2100GI 
BCM95719N1905C BCM957414A4142CC BCM957504-N1100G BCM957508-P1200G 
BCM95719N1905CI BCM957414M4142C BCM957504-N1100GD BCM957508-P2100G 
BCM95720A2003AC BCM957414M4143C BCM957504-N1100GI BCM958802A8046C 
BCM95720A2003ACBLK BCM957414M4146C BCM957504-N2100GI  
BCM957302A3021AC BCM957414N4140C BCM957504-N425G  
BCM957314A3143CC BCM957414N4140CI BCM957504-N425GI  
BCM957412A4120AC BCM957416A4160C BCM957504-P425G  
BCM957412M4122C BCM957416M4163C BCM957508-N1200G  
BCM957412M4123C BCM957416N4160C BCM957508-N1200GI  
BCM957412N4120C BCM957416N4160CI BCM957508-N2100G  
BCM957412N4120CI BCM957502-N150G BCM957508-N2100GD  
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Description and Extent of Change: 
The Product Factory ID label, MAC Address label and Serial Number label will be combined into a single new label. 
 
Current PCBA labels (PCIe card): 
 

 
 
 
 
New PCBA labels (PCIe card): 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Image of label is for illustrative purposed only – Actual label may contain different data  

Label size: 12.7 x 11.1mm 
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Current PCBA labels (OCP 3.0 card): 
 

 
 
 
 
New PCBA labels (OCP 3.0 card): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Label size: 12.7 x 11.1mm 
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Current Carton Label  

 
 
 
New Carton Label 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reasons for Change: 
The change is being implement to further enhance supply continuity and standardize package labeling across the 
product line. 
 
Effect of Change on Fit, Form, Function, Quality, or Reliability: 
The adapter specification will remain the same. No changes to adapter form, fit, function, quality and reliability. 
 

Label size: 5 x 4 inches 
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Effective Date of Change: 
The label consolidation will be implemented as a running change. Product shipments start after May 15, 2023. 
 
 
 
Please contact your Broadcom field sales engineer or Contact Center for any questions or support requirements. Please return 
any response as soon as possible, but not to exceed 30 days. 
 


